TO-00LLS3 R

Bell, Danielle
=

- —
From: Michael D. Weiskopf <Michael.Weiskopf@stpete.org>
Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2017 12:54 AM
To: Bell, Danielle
Subject: Intoxilyzer unit 80-001653

I'm writing this as a follow-up to our telephone conversation. While conducting the agency inspection on instrument 80-
001653, it was found to be not in compliance while testing the .20 solution. | instrument read .190, .189, .189. | took the
instrument out of service and contacted you, leaving a voice mail message. Upon your return call and troubleshooting
the problem, it was determined that the issue was with the simulator not heating properly and not with the Intoxilyzer. |
re-inspected the instrument and it passed without issue.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Officer Michael Weiskopf

DUI Unit/Agency Inspector

St Petersburg Police Department
1300 1** Avenue North

St Petersburg, FL 33705

Office: 727-893-7099

Audix: 727-551-3108

Your Sunshine City




